
Albeit, we are still technically in a Winter month, however I think Mother Nature may 
be a little confused.  Just because the groundhog may have seen it’s shadow, doesn’t 
necessarily mean we need to have 6 more weeks of extreme weather!  Frankly, I’m 
over the sustained high winds, heavy downpours, and frigid temps.  On multiple occa-
sions, the wind gusts have challenged us walking down the docks and whether we 
could maintain a straight line; sadly, I don’t think any of us have succeeded in doing 
so.  Hold on!! 
 
All jokes aside, with more wind and rain in the upcoming forecast, we all need to stay 
on top of the ever changing status of our boats.  More specifically, ensure your dock 
lines are in good shape and not chafing any sharp objects, deck and cockpit scuppers 
are clear of debris, and your bilge pumps function properly in auto mode.  Additional-
ly, if you own a sailboat and have a headsail on a furler, please make sure the sail is in 
good shape, tightly wound on the headstay and the furler line is in good shape and 
secure.  The long and short of it all, take a moment to come down and verify your ves-
sel is ready for more weather. 
 
Heading down the dock to some helpful reminders and other housekeeping items: 
 
 Spring Ahead:  Sunday March 12 is the time to spring your clocks forward 1-

hour for Daylight Savings. 
 Safety Reminder: The next time you stop in the office, or call in for any reason, 

please provide us updated contact information (phone and email).  Keeping your 
account up to date is key in making sure we can contact whomever it may be nec-
essary if the occasion arises.  

 Maintenance Tip:  It is recommended 
to exercise your thru-hulls at least once a 
month.  This will help prevent a thru-hull 
from potentially becoming frozen in the 
open or closed position.  Additionally, 
taking the time each month to exercise 
the thru-hulls allows you to put eyes on 
them, and whether there is any corrosion 
or discoloration forming on the thru-hull.   

 Reminder: After hours scenario: If a broken hose spigot occurs, or a water line 
under the dock fails for any reason, please do not take the situation into your own 
hands by trying to turn off our water system to the dock.  For your safety, please 
contact the Brisbane PD non-emergency line at: (415) 467-1212 to report the is-
sue.  They will contact the appropriate people to deal with the problem promptly 
and safely.   

 Reminder:  Only basic household type trash belongs in our garbage cans.  Please 
separate the recyclable items into their proper containers, located at the garbage 
enclosures by Dock 1 and Dock 4 in the parking lots.  DO NOT put chemicals, 
engine parts, hoses, bulky items or other hazardous materials in our garbage re-
ceptacles.   Your cooperation is greatly appreciated! 

 
Go boating and have fun!  See you on the water... 
Harbormaster Rehberg 
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Greetings Marina Neighbors!  
 
 

Sierra Point Yacht Club will be open for Sunday breakfast on March 5th,  9-11AM. Come and 
enjoy the best breakfast in town! Members pay $10 and non-members $15. No registration is 
necessary. 
For other events, information about the club and how to join us, please visit our website at: 
https://www.sierrapointyc.org 

 
 

 
Fair Winds, 
Martin Tali - Commodore 

 Storms, Storms, Go Away... 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to Harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following month’s 
newsletter.   

 
Dinghy rudder, center board and 2 sails, good condition, no longer needed: 
$150 
 
If interested: Regan (478) 363-2650 
 
 
 
 
Two J8 AC Delco Alternators.  One is newly refurbished (tag), asking $40.  
The other with double pulleys was removed from a running engine, asking 
$30, or will take $50 for both/obo. 
 
Ian (206) 660-8980 

 
Salmon fishing tackle— 
various prices. 
 
2lb fishing weights—$4/each 
 
Near new fishing net—$90 
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 
 

 
Large Danforth anchor. Approx 32” shank. $130 at 
West Marine, now $50.  
 
Forshed 3 line snubbers. For 20mm (3/4 “) and small-
er line. 22” long. $65 new, now $20 each  
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 

 
LL Bean rolling duffle bag. LLB OXN93.  New, 34” by 15”. 
New $149, now $50.  
Australian Didgeridoo. $50 
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 
 
 

 


